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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Your child has been offered a place in our school for the academic year beginning September 2025. Please 

see below table of transition events which we hope you will be able to attend. 

 

Date Transition event 

Thursday 12th June Information evening for parents 5.30pm in the Infant hall 

Thursday 26th June Stay and Play for children and parents 3.45-4.45pm in Reception classrooms 

Tuesday 8th July Transition session 1 for children 1pm-3pm 

Wednesday 9th July Transition session 2 for children 9.00am-11.30am 

Thursday 10th July Transition session 3 for children 9.00am-11.30am 

 

Tuesday 8th July – children to attend without a grown up. Drop off at 1pm at classroom doors, and pick up 

at 3pm from classroom doors. Existing St John’s afternoon nursery and 30 hours children can be taken to 

the class by EYFS staff and then collected by parents from classroom doors, or returned to nursery for 

collection at 3.10pm. 

 

Wednesday 9th July and Thursday 10th July – children to attend without a grown up. Drop off at 9.00am at 

classroom doors, and pick up at 11.30am. Existing morning nursery and 30 hours children can attend usual 

session and EYFS staff will take them across at 9am. Children to be collected from Reception class at 

11.30am.  

 

If you would like your child to try a school dinner, you can book a meal for your child at a cost of £3 for 

either Wednesday 9th or Thursday 10th July. You will collect your child at 11.30am and then both of you will 

go into the school hall where you can support your child to collect and enjoy a school meal. 

 

If you wish to order a lunch for your child, please email office@penistonestjohns.org or telephone 01226 

762496 option 2 before Friday 27th June 2025.  Please then call into the school office and pay on one of 

your visits. 

 

Information packs will be distributed at the Information evening, they can be collected at a later date if  

you are unable to attend the meeting.  

 

If your child suffers from any medical conditions or requires a special diet, school must be notified in 

writing prior to the starting date in order that the appropriate documentation can be completed on time.  

 

If your circumstances have changed and you now no longer require a place for your child at our school, please 

inform us as soon as possible. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Arnold 

Headteacher 
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